
From: "Nunzie" <nunzie@pacifier.com> 

Date: Sep 13, 2016 8:10 PM 

Subject: Re: Downtown Stakeholders Advisory Committee Meeting - September 15 

To: "Robin Vora" <robinvora1@gmail.com>, "brett yost" <beyost@gmail.com> 

Cc:  

I will be unable to attend. 

It is important for this parking study group to be aware of the lack of sidewalks on NW Hunter, 

NW Chamberlain, NW Lava, NW Louisiana (right across the street from city hall!) NW Georgia, 

NW Staats, NW Florida, NW Georgia. 

 

If the parking is to occur on these streets, then I suggest that costs for complete streets be 

identified as part of the parking study.  Pedestrians who get out of parked cars have a reasonable 

expectation to be able to walk on a sidewalk or cross at a crosswalk and not to their destination 

using the middle of a street.  i.e. the middle of a street is where vehicles and bicycles are 

traveling today and safety needs to be a priority for the drivers and passengers of the cars that are 

to be parked 

 

Safety needs to be a priority for the parking study, not just slamming more cars into a 

neighborhood 

 

Nunzie 
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